
Other Articles in this Issue

Register for WHA's Inaugural Workforce Forum – Sept. 28 in Madison
Have You Invited the WHA Speaker Bureau to One of Your Staff or Board of Directors Meetings?
URGENT VACCINE BOOSTER NOTICE: Monovalent Moderna and Pfizer COVID-19 Vaccines No Longer Authorized as Boosters
Fast Facts from the WHA Information Center: September is Childhood Cancer Awareness Month

Vol. 66, Issue 35
 Thursday, September 1, 2022

Have You Invited the WHA Speaker Bureau to One of Your Staff or Board
of Directors Meetings?

Keeping hospital leadership teams and board members current on industry trends, opportunities and threats is challenging,
especially as health care leaders pursue continuous improvement in the face of rapid change. Tapping the perspectives of WHA’s
executive staff for a presentation at a management team meeting or board event is an option available to WHA members seeking
an outside perspective on issues affecting their operations.


 

Through WHA’s Speaker Bureau, WHA member hospitals and health systems can request a presentation by a WHA executive.
Subjects covered include, but are not limited to:


 
Current legal and regulatory updates
State and federal legislative updates
Health care workforce
Emergency preparedness

Learn more about the WHA Speaker Bureau here. Contact WHA Vice President of Education and Marketing Leigh Ann Larson at
608-274-1820 to schedule a speaker for an upcoming meeting or event.
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